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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 19,1989

Dear Bob:

Barbara and I hope you have the happiest of
birthdays. You're in our thoughts on this
joyous occasion and have our good wishes
for a wonderful year ahead. The entire
Bush family adds its warm congratulations.

With best regards and many happy returns,

Sincerely,

Yo reunk .

The Honorable Robert Dole
Republican Leader

United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510
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